
10th June 2016

Welcome back everyone and we hope you enjoyed your half term holiday.

What an exciting week to return to school, we have been celebrating the
Queen’s official birthday.
At the start of the week a suitcase landed in our school grounds
containing lots of interesting objects and we guessed it belong to Queen
Elizabeth.

We have enjoyed lots of activities including dressing up as kings and
queens in our castle role play, designing and making flags and crowns,
making jelly and playdough cakes. On Thursday we even had a visit from
the Queen herself and her guards! To end this special week we had a
lovely garden party. Please visit our school website to see photographs
www.listerinfants.org.uk
Thank you to parents/carers and grandparents who came to see our
balloon release to mark this special occasion.

Reminder- Can children please bring sun hats to wear during the summer
term, thank you.

Enjoy your weekend
The Nursery Team

___________________________________________________
A magical moment with a difference this week……

HOMEWORK CHALLENGE!
Who is the lady in the photograph?
How old is she on her special birthday?

Write your answers below and return to
Nursery.


